
 

 

November 7, 2011 
 
Mr. David Hill 
Chief Executive Officer 
The Bermuda Hospitals Board 
7 Point Finger Road 
Paget, Bermuda 
DV04 
 
Dear Mr. Hill: 
 
The Accreditation Decision Committee has reviewed the evidence submitted by The Bermuda Hospitals Board as a 
condition of the accreditation decision granted in June, 2011.  
 
As a result of this review, we are pleased to advise you that all of the required conditions have been met and the 
decision awarded to your organization has been changed to Accreditation.  Your Quality Performance Roadmap 
has been updated to reflect compliance with the evaluated criteria.   
 
Congratulations! This achievement demonstrates your organization’s determination and commitment to ongoing 
quality improvement. We applaud your leadership, staff, and accreditation team members for their efforts and 
dedication to the provision of safe, quality health services. 
 
Should you have any questions or wish to discuss the scheduling of your next on-site survey, feel free to contact 
Luis Cabezas, your International Accounts Manager, at 613-738-3800, ext. 257 or luis.cabezas@accreditation.ca. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Suzanne Larocque 
Chair, Accreditation Decision Committee 
 
cc: Ms. Conny Menger, Executive Director, Accreditation Services, Accreditation Canada International  
      Mrs. Claire McCullagh, Accreditation and Compliance Manager  
      Mr. Preston Swan, Director of Quality and Risk Management (Acting)  
      Luis Cabezas, International Accounts Manager 
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